EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

ROCHESTER,N.Y.
TEACHING FILMS DIVISION November 1, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I am in receipt of your letter of October 27
concerning excess material on the basketball films.

Mr. Edwards happens to be away from the office
this week, but I shall take i1t up with him immediately
upon his return, and if we can supply you with the
desired scene, we shall, of course, be glad to do so.

If we were to include it in our future sales
of the film, it would involve, I Judge, the re-writing
and re-printing of the guide covering the film -- which
would be a considerable expense, and unless the matter
is of supreme importance, I should not care to make the
change.

I think that none of the excess material was
destroyed, and I hope we may be able to supply you with
.y 4

Yours very truly,

EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

By 9' M
r ; Manager, /" /

WHMaddock:JH Teaching Films Division



